Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA)/Environmental Information Regulations 2004 (EIR)  
re: Section 19 Flood Investigations
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

 

I would like to request Leicester City Council’s up to date information on (or a link to-) Section 19 Flood Investigations under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

 
Answer:

All incidents of flooding that are reported to Leicester City Council are investigated and corrective action is taken, where appropriate. We only undertake Section 19 Investigations and Section 19 reports where certain criteria are met. 

 

Leicester City Council has a dedicated webpage: Section 19 - flood investigations and reports (leicester.gov.uk) where this information is presented.
Since the introduction of the Flood and Water Management Act in England and Wales in 2010, no Section 19 Flood Investigations have been completed by Leicester City Council. This is because the criteria have not been met since the introduction of the act.

 

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
